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Vance McElmurry
Shoreline

(o) Ridgecrest
planetvance@gmail.com
11/30/2020

New Zoning Timeline

N o s w N PR

With regard to the approved future zoning around the North City light rail development:

It makes sense to accelerate the enactment of this zoning for properties on arterials that are not in the center of residential neighborhoods, properties like mine
at 17503 8th Ave NE, on the NW corner of NE 175th St & 8th Ave NE. Current zoning does not allow for business use but the new zoning, scheduled for 2033, does.
Why not allow our community the benefit of greater commercial choices now with minimal impact to the integrity of surrounding residential neighborhoods?
Allowing the new zoning to take effect now along arterials will do just that.

8. (o) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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